
Minutes of New Board Member Workshop Session Meeting 
 
The Board of Education 
Summit Hill District 161 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A workshop meeting of the New Board Members of Education of Summit Hill District 161 was 
held May 4, 2009, beginning at 12:20 PM in the Administration Office Board Room. 

 
Members in attendance were: Mr. Doyle, Mrs. Molinare, Mrs. Lenz and Mrs. Murphy.    Mr. 
Pain, Mr. Gerdes, Mrs. Schiro, Mrs. Rains and Ms. Egan were also in attendance 

 
Members and administrative staff members joined in a discussion about the 

various duties as a member of the Board and to provide insight into the 
working of the school district and it’s finances. 

 
The meeting ended at approximately 3:28 P.M. 
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